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Attendance 
Whole school attendance so far this half term has been 96.8%.  We are so close to our target of 
97%; lets see if we can do it next half term! 
Well done to Year 1 who had the best attendance with 98.4%, closely followed by year 6 with 
98.2%. 
Also, a huge well done to the 144 children who have achieved 100% attendance this half term!  
 

Keep an eye out for our attendance competitions next half term with prizes including cinema, 
gaming and soft play tickets. 

 

  

Dance Fitness  

Earlier this year, Miss Jackson and year 4 entered a National Dance Fitness Competition supported 

by Darcey Bussell (professional dancer and judge on Strictly Come Dancing). 

We are pleased to announce that year 4 have been invited to perform at the regional final at 

Sacred Heart High School on the 15th June.  Congratulations Year 4 – Keep Dancing! 

Further details will follow for those selected to take part. 

 

 

 

RECYCLE! RECYCLE! RECYCLE! 

The Eco-Council are taking part in 

the Big Battery Hunt. We have 

sent home battery boxes for you 

to collect your old batteries in. 

When your box is full, bring them 

in! We are working on recycling 

this half term – so watch this 

space for other news! 

Thank you, The Eco-Council. 

Well done to Steven from year 2, 

for starting off our collection.  

It has been another busy half term for the children at Hawthorn. Big congratulations to  

Year 2 and year 6, who have completed their statutory assessments over the last  

couple of weeks and have worked incredibly hard to show how brilliant their Maths and  

English skills are. They should be very proud of themselves. We certainly are! 

Please remember you can keep up to date with what is happening at Hawthorn via our website, 

www.hawthorn.newcastle.sch.uk or Twitter at @Hawthorn_PS 

 

http://www.hawthorn.newcastle.sch.uk/
https://schoolsgetdancing.co.uk/

